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——In Between—— 

April 4, 2018 

Wednesday, April 4 

   6:00 pm First Wednesday Meal—A fundraiser  

  for Passport Youth Camp 

Thursday, April 5 

   1:00 pm WOM Group 5 

Friday, April 6 

   9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps (CWJC) 

Saturday, April 7 

   5:00 pm CWJC Thank You Dinner 

Sunday, April 8 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship 

   4:00 pm Chairo Rehearsal 

   5:00 pm Middle School Youth (Grades 6-8) 

   6:00 pm Youth Snack Supper (Grades 6-12) 

   6:30 pm High School Youth (Grades 9-12) 

Monday, April 9 

   3:00 pm Church Staff Meeting 

   5:45 pm Girl Scout Troop 1702 

 Wednesday, April 11 

   5:00 pm Children’s Music & Missions 

   6:00 pm Adult Bible Study, FH 

   6:00 pm Christ’s Kids (Grades 1-6) 

   7:00 pm Sanctuary Choir 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble 

Thursday, April 12 

 12 noon JOY Fellowship 

Friday, April 13 

   9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps (CWJC) 

 

Worshiping Together 

April 8, 2018 
11:00 am 

The Second Sunday of Easter 

 

A Well-Oiled Church 

Acts 4:32-37 

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

Graduating High School Seniors 

&  College Students 

For students who are church members, applica-

tions are available for the Bracy and Creech 

Scholarships to be awarded by First Baptist 

Church this Spring for the 2018-19 year of study.  

Deadline for applications to be turned in is Sun-

day, April 15, 2018. Applications are available 

from the church office. 

New Custodian 

On Tuesday, April 3, we welcomed Selton 

Vaughan as our new custodian. He will be work-

ing Mondays through Fridays from 8 to 10 am, 

and two hours on Sundays. We give thanks for 

Judd Byrd’s assistance in training Selton this 

week, and for serving us in the interim.   

Office Volunteers  

Needed 

Due to the recent retire-

ment of Martie Tayloe, Fi-

nancial Secretary, and Ju-

dy G. Pierce’s recovery 

from surgery and post-surgery treatment, we 

are in need of volunteers to answer phones and 

monitor the West Street entrance. 

 

We would love to have volunteers serve a 9 am 

to noon shift, and a 1 to 5 pm shift, Monday 

through Thursday, and a 9 am to noon shift on 

Fridays. Give us a call if you’d like to volunteer: 

252-332-4003. 



 
Week of April 8-14   

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Don Joyner, 396-1957  

 Charles Hughes, 287-8403 

Extended Session—April 8 

 Birth-Age 2: Sandra Pierce, Stephanie Rose, 

  Taylor F. Rose    

   Ages 3-5: Anna Pierce 
  
Ushers—April 8 

 Ed Copeland Jr., Debbie Greene, Spencer 

 Matthews, Frank Rose, Chloe Rose, Peggy 

 Springfield; 

 Balcony:  Walt Pierce & Keith Rawls 

Sound System—April 8 

 Henry Daniels 

Floral Offering—April 8 
 Betty Duke 

Home Delivered Meals—April 9 

 Jayne Frei & Margaret Winn 

Food Pantry—April 13 

 Pansy & Robert Earl White—Earlys Baptist 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2018 

Weekly Needs $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 12,641.00 

Difference $ 4,086.00 

YTD Needs $ 111,215.00 

YTD Offerings $ 107,735.41 

YTD Difference $ -3,479.59 

YTD Global Missions Offering $ 5,981.01 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 2018 

Weekly Needs $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 6,743.91 

Difference $ -1811.10 

YTD Needs $ 102,660.00 

YTD Offerings $ 95,094.41 

YTD Difference $ -7,565.59 

YTD Global Missions Offering $ 5,881.01 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

 
Week of April 15-21   

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Gloria Freeman, 395-0370  

 Jean Parker, 395-1464 

Extended Session—April 15 

 Birth-Age 2: Jessica Brinkley, Melanie Byrum, 

  and Debbie Magette   

   Ages 3-5: Harriet Byrum and Kari Pierce 
  
Ushers—April 15 

 Kay Byrd, J.C. Doughtie, Jane Marie 

 Hollingsworth, Camille Pierce, L. Taylor Rose, 

 Edgar Swain;  

 Balcony:  Colby Hauser & Andy Woodard  

Sound System—April 15 

 Walt Pierce 

Floral Offering—April 15 
 Don & LuAnn Joyner 

Home Delivered Meals—April 16 

 Charlies & Gloria Freeman 

Food Pantry—April 20 

 Virgia Nichols & Wanda VanNiel 

Sunday School at Creekside Care—April 15 

 Adult II Co-ed 

Organist Update 

Instead of concluding his ministry with us, Buddy 

Hyatt is taking a leave of absence. We are cur-

rently in the process of working out those details. 

North Street House 

Work has begun on the North Street House to pre-

pare it for transitional housing for our Roanoke-

Chowan Christian Women’s Job Corps ministry.  

If you’d like to sand walls, paint, clean up, 

trim/remove shrubs, or work in the yard, contact 

Pat Byrd at 332-4122 or 209-4301. 


